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3 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents  

Just a short note to wish all our families the very best for the upcoming summer break. I would 

like to wish out exam students all the best for the weeks ahead. Please relax and do your best, 

we can ask no more. Indeed, as important as the state exams are to influence the next stage of 

our studentôs lives, the key skills that you have embraced as Jesuit students is what will help 

you throughout the next number of years and beyond. 

I would like to thank all our school staff for the care that you have given to all our students 

over the last year. It has been a year of academic excellence, return of Arts and Drama, Green 

Schools success and so much sporting success also! It also has been a year where we have 

returned to the normality of seeing smiling Crescent faces throughout our school community. 

Images of May!! 

 

 

Student Medal of Achievement Awards Class of 2022 
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Michelle McGrath Scholarship Winner - Anna Sexton   
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Charity Rugby Cup Fundraiser for Jigsaw 
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Past Pupils Donation to School Library Project 



A.M.D.G. 

CRESCENT COLLEGE COMPREHENSIVE S.J. 
DOORADOYLE, LIMERICK V94 W6W8    

 

 

 

Green Schools Flag 
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Munster Athletics Champions 

 

 

Take care 

Diarmuid 

 

 

 

 

 

 


